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  Large-scale Distributed Systems and Energy Efficiency Jean-Marc
Pierson,2015-03-05 Addresses innovations in technology relating to the energy
efficiency of a wide variety of contemporary computer systems and networks
With concerns about global energy consumption at an all-time high, improving
computer networks energy efficiency is becoming an increasingly important
topic. Large-Scale Distributed Systems and Energy Efficiency: A Holistic View
addresses innovations in technology relating to the energy efficiency of a
wide variety of contemporary computer systems and networks. After an
introductory overview of the energy demands of current Information and
Communications Technology (ICT), individual chapters offer in-depth analyses
of such topics as cloud computing, green networking (both wired and
wireless), mobile computing, power modeling, the rise of green data centers
and high-performance computing, resource allocation, and energy efficiency in
peer-to-peer (P2P) computing networks. Discusses measurement and modeling of
the energy consumption method Includes methods for energy consumption
reduction in diverse computing environments Features a variety of case
studies and examples of energy reduction and assessment Timely and important,
Large-Scale Distributed Systems and Energy Efficiency is an invaluable
resource for ways of increasing the energy efficiency of computing systems
and networks while simultaneously reducing the carbon footprint.
  Research in Attacks, Intrusions, and Defenses Salvatore J. Stolfo,Angelos
Stavrou,Charles V. Wright,2013-10-23 This book constitutes the proceedings of
the 16th International Symposium on Research in Attacks, Intrusions and
Defenses, former Recent Advances in Intrusion Detection, RAID 2013, held in
Rodney Bay, St. Lucia in October 2013. The volume contains 22 full papers
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that were carefully reviewed and selected from 95 submissions, as well as 10
poster papers selected from the 23 submissions. The papers address all
current topics in computer security ranged from hardware-level security,
server, web, mobile, and cloud-based security, malware analysis, and web and
network privacy.
  Artificial Evolution Lhassane Idoumghar,Pierrick Legrand,Arnaud
Liefooghe,Evelyne Lutton,Nicolas Monmarché,Marc Schoenauer,2020-04-29 This
book constitutes the thoroughly refereed post-conference proceedings of the
14th International Conference on Artificial Evolution, EA 2019, held in
Mulhouse, France, in October 2019. The 16 revised papers were carefully
reviewed and selected from 33 submissions. The papers cover a wide range of
topics in the field of artificial evolution, such as evolutionary
computation, evolutionary optimization, co-evolution, artificial life,
population dynamics, theory, algorithmic and modeling, implementations,
application of evolutionary paradigms to the real world (industry,
biosciences...), other biologically-inspired paradigms (swarm, artificial
ants, artificial immune systems, cultural algorithms...), memetic algorithms,
multi-objective optimization, constraint handling, parallel algorithms,
dynamic optimization, machine learning and hybridization with other soft
computing techniques.
  Advances in Multimedia Information Processing, PCM 2012 Ming-Ting
Sun,2013-12-06 This book constitutes the proceedings of the 13th Pacific Rim
Conference on Multimedia, held in Singapore during December 4-6, 2012. The 59
revised full papers presented were carefully reviewed and selected from 106
submissions for the main conference and are accompanied by 23 presentations
of 4 special sessions. The papers are organized in topical sections on
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multimedia content analysis, image and video processing, video coding and
multimedia information processing, image/video processing and analysis, video
coding and multimedia system, advanced image and video coding, cross media
learning with structural priors, as well as efficient multimedia analysis and
utilization.
  Children, Race, and Power Gerald Markowitz,David Rosner,2013-12-16 A
portrait of two important black social scientists and a broader history of
race relations, this important work captures the vitality and chaos of post-
war politics in New York, recasting the story of the civil rights movement.
  Advances in Electrical and Computer Technologies Thangaprakash Sengodan,M.
Murugappan,Sanjay Misra,2020-09-07 The book comprises select proceedings of
the first International Conference on Advances in Electrical and Computer
Technologies 2019 (ICAECT 2019). The papers presented in this book are peer
reviewed and cover wide range of topics in Electrical and Computer
Engineering fields. This book contains the papers presenting the latest
developments in the areas of Electrical, Electronics, Communication systems
and Computer Science such as smart grids, soft computing techniques in power
systems, smart energy management systems, power electronics, feedback control
systems, biomedical engineering, geo informative systems, grid computing,
data mining, image and signal processing, video processing, computer vision,
pattern recognition, cloud computing, pervasive computing, intelligent
systems, artificial intelligence, neural network and fuzzy logic, broad band
communication, mobile and optical communication, network security, VLSI,
embedded systems, optical networks and wireless communication. This book will
be of great use to the researchers and students in the areas of Electrical
and Electronics Engineering, Communication systems and Computer Science.
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  Security, Privacy, and Anonymity in Computation, Communication, and Storage
Guojun Wang,Mohammed Atiquzzaman,Zheng Yan,Kim-Kwang Raymond Choo,2017-12-11
This book constitutes the refereed proceedings of 11 symposia and workshops
held at the 10th International Conference on Security, Privacy and Anonymity
in Computation, Communication, and Storage, SpaCCS 2017, held in Guangzhou,
China, in December 2017. The total of 75 papers presented in this volume was
carefully reviewed and selected from a total of 190 submissions to all
workshops: UbiSafe 2017: The 9th IEEE International Symposium on UbiSafe
Computing ISSR 2017: The 9th IEEE International Workshop on Security in e-
Science and e-Research TrustData 2017: The 8th International Workshop on
Trust, Security and Privacy for Big Data TSP 2017: The 7th International
Symposium on Trust, Security and Privacy for Emerging Applications SPIoT
2017: The 6th International Symposium on Security and Privacy on Internet of
Things NOPE 2017: The 5th International Workshop on Network Optimization and
Performance Evaluation DependSys 2017: The Third International Symposium on
Dependability in Sensor, Cloud, and Big Data Systems and Applications SCS
2017: The Third International Symposium on Sensor-Cloud Systems WCSSC 2017:
The Second International Workshop on Cloud Storage Service and Computing MSCF
2017: The First International Symposium on Multimedia Security and Digital
Forensics SPBD 2017: The 2017 International Symposium on Big Data and Machine
Learning in Information Security, Privacy and Anonymity
  Wireless Localization Techniques Xiaohua Tian,Xinyu Tong,Xinbing
Wang,2023-01-10 This book first presents a systematic theoretical study of
wireless localization techniques. Then, guided by the theoretical results,
the authors provide design approaches for improving the performance of
localization systems and making the deployment of the systems more
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convenient. The book aims to address the following issues: how reliable the
wireless localization system can be; how the system can scale up with the
number of users to be served; how to make key design decisions in
implementing the system; and how to mitigate human efforts in deploying the
wireless localization system. The book is relevant for researchers,
academics, and students interested in wireless localization technology.
  Internetware Hong Mei,Jian Lü,2016-12-01 This book presents a comprehensive
introduction to Internetware, covering aspects ranging from the fundamental
principles and engineering methodologies to operational platforms, quality
measurements and assurance and future directions. It also includes guidelines
and numerous representative real-world case studies that serve as an
invaluable reference resource for software engineers involved in the
development of Internetware applications. Providing a detailed analysis of
current trends in modern software engineering in the Internet, it offers an
essential blueprint and an important contribution to the research on software
engineering and systems for future Internet computing.
  Embedded Computing for High Performance João Manuel Paiva Cardoso,José
Gabriel de Figueiredo Coutinho,Pedro C. Diniz,2017-06-13 Embedded Computing
for High Performance: Design Exploration and Customization Using High-level
Compilation and Synthesis Tools provides a set of real-life example
implementations that migrate traditional desktop systems to embedded systems.
Working with popular hardware, including Xilinx and ARM, the book offers a
comprehensive description of techniques for mapping computations expressed in
programming languages such as C or MATLAB to high-performance embedded
architectures consisting of multiple CPUs, GPUs, and reconfigurable hardware
(FPGAs). The authors demonstrate a domain-specific language (LARA) that
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facilitates retargeting to multiple computing systems using the same source
code. In this way, users can decouple original application code from
transformed code and enhance productivity and program portability. After
reading this book, engineers will understand the processes, methodologies,
and best practices needed for the development of applications for high-
performance embedded computing systems. Focuses on maximizing performance
while managing energy consumption in embedded systems Explains how to
retarget code for heterogeneous systems with GPUs and FPGAs Demonstrates a
domain-specific language that facilitates migrating and retargeting existing
applications to modern systems Includes downloadable slides, tools, and
tutorials
  Smartphone Energy Consumption Sasu Tarkoma,Matti Siekkinen,Eemil
Lagerspetz,Yu Xiao,2014-08-07 With an ever-increasing number of applications
available for mobile devices, battery life is becoming a critical factor in
user satisfaction. This practical guide provides you with the key
measurement, modeling, and analytical tools needed to optimize battery life
by developing energy-aware and energy-efficient systems and applications. As
well as the necessary theoretical background and results of the field, this
hands-on book also provides real-world examples, practical guidance on
assessing and optimizing energy consumption, and details of prototypes and
possible future trends. Uniquely, you will learn about energy optimization of
both hardware and software in one book, enabling you to get the most from the
available battery power. Covering experimental system design and
implementation, the book supports assignment-based courses with a laboratory
component, making it an ideal textbook for graduate students. It is also a
perfect guidebook for software engineers and systems architects working in
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industry.
  Programming Languages Fernando Magno Quintao Pereira,2014-08-28 This book
constitutes the proceedings of the 18th Brazilian Symposium on Programming
Languages, SBLP 2014, held in Maceio, Brazil, in October 2014. The 11 full
papers were carefully reviewed and selected from 31 submissions. The papers
cover topics such as program generation and transformation; programming
paradigms and styles; formal semantics and theoretical foundations; program
analysis and verification; programming language design and implementation.
  Advances in Communications, Computing, Networks and Security Volume 11 Paul
Dowland,2014-08-20 This book is the eleventh in a series presenting research
papers arising from MSc/MRes research projects undertaken by students of the
School of Computing and Mathematics at Plymouth University. The publications
in this volume are based upon research projects that were undertaken during
the 2012/13 academic year. A total of 15 papers are presented, covering many
aspects of modern networking and communication technology, including
security, mobility, coding schemes and quality measurement. The expanded
topic coverage compared to earlier volumes in this series reflects the
broadening of our range of MSc programmes. Specifically contributing
programmes are: Communications Engineering and Signal Processing, Computer
and Information Security, Computer Science, Network Systems Engineering, and
Robotics.
  The Principles and Practice of Nurse Education Francis M. Quinn,2000 This
book, now in its fourth edition, has been updated to include material focused
on evidence-based practice. Covering the complete spectrum of education as
applied to nursing and health care professions, this book maintains the blend
of theoretical principles and practical applications that has proved
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successful over the preceding three editions. Among the important
developments discussed are the replacement of UKCC and the four National
Boards with a new Nursing and Midwifery Council, the initiative to establish
the National Institute for Clinical Excellence and the move to incorporate
clinical effectiveness into the clinical governance framework. Frank Quinn
brings together all the major changes that apply to educators within the
National Health Service, making this essential textbook an authoritative
source of guidance, up-to-date information and reference.
  Artificial Intelligence for Cyber Security: Methods, Issues and Possible
Horizons or Opportunities Sanjay Misra,Amit Kumar Tyagi,2021-05-31 This book
provides stepwise discussion, exhaustive literature review, detailed analysis
and discussion, rigorous experimentation results (using several analytics
tools), and an application-oriented approach that can be demonstrated with
respect to data analytics using artificial intelligence to make systems
stronger (i.e., impossible to breach). We can see many serious cyber breaches
on Government databases or public profiles at online social networking in the
recent decade. Today artificial intelligence or machine learning is
redefining every aspect of cyber security. From improving organizations’
ability to anticipate and thwart breaches, protecting the proliferating
number of threat surfaces with Zero Trust Security frameworks to making
passwords obsolete, AI and machine learning are essential to securing the
perimeters of any business. The book is useful for researchers, academics,
industry players, data engineers, data scientists, governmental
organizations, and non-governmental organizations.
  Mobile Computing, Applications, and Services David Uhler,Khanjan
Mehta,2013-02-05 This book constitutes the thoroughly refereed post-



10

conference proceedings of the Fourth International Conference on Mobile
Computing, Applications, and Services (MobiCASE 2012) held in Seattle,
Washington, USA, in October 2012. The 18 revised full papers presented
together with 9 revised poster papers were carefully reviewed and selected
from 51 submissions. The conference papers are organized in five topical
sections, covering mobile application development, multi-dimensional
interactions, system support and architecture, mobile applications, and
mobile services.
  Measurement, Modeling and Evaluation of Computing Systems and Dependability
and Fault Tolerance Kai Fischbach,Udo R. Krieger,2014-02-14 This book
constitutes the refereed proceedings of the 17th International GI/ITG
Conference on Measurement, Modeling and Evaluation of Computing Systems and
Dependability and Fault-Tolerance, MMB & DFT 2014, held in Bamberg, Germany,
in March 2014. The 21 papers presented (2 invited papers, 3 tool papers and
16 full papers) were carefully reviewed and selected from numerous
submissions. MMB & DFT 2014 cover all aspects of performance and
dependability evaluation of systems including networks, computer
architectures, distributed systems, workflow systems, software, fault-
tolerant and secure systems. The conference also featured 3 satellite
workshops namely the International Workshop on Demand Modeling and
Quantitative Analysis of Future Generation Energy Networks and Energy-
Efficient Systems, FGENET 2014; the International Workshop on Modeling,
Analysis and Management of Social Networks and their Applications, SOCNET
2014 and the 2nd Workshop on Network Calculus, WoNeCa 2014.
  Embedded System Design Peter Marwedel,2017-07-26 A unique feature of this
textbook is to provide a comprehensive introduction to the fundamental
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knowledge in embedded systems, with applications in cyber-physical systems
and the Internet of things. It starts with an introduction to the field and a
survey of specification models and languages for embedded and cyber-physical
systems. It provides a brief overview of hardware devices used for such
systems and presents the essentials of system software for embedded systems,
including real-time operating systems. The author also discusses evaluation
and validation techniques for embedded systems and provides an overview of
techniques for mapping applications to execution platforms, including multi-
core platforms. Embedded systems have to operate under tight constraints and,
hence, the book also contains a selected set of optimization techniques,
including software optimization techniques. The book closes with a brief
survey on testing. This third edition has been updated and revised to reflect
new trends and technologies, such as the importance of cyber-physical systems
and the Internet of things, the evolution of single-core processors to multi-
core processors, and the increased importance of energy efficiency and
thermal issues.
  International Conference on Advanced Intelligent Systems for Sustainable
Development Janusz Kacprzyk,Mostafa Ezziyyani,Valentina Emilia
Balas,2023-06-11 This book describes the potential contributions of emerging
technologies in different fields as well as the opportunities and challenges
related to the integration of these technologies in the socio-economic
sector. In this book, many latest technologies are addressed, particularly in
the fields of computer science and engineering. The expected scientific
papers covered state-of-the-art technologies, theoretical concepts,
standards, product implementation, ongoing research projects, and innovative
applications of Sustainable Development. This new technology highlights, the
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guiding principle of innovation for harnessing frontier technologies and
taking full profit from the current technological revolution to reduce gaps
that hold back truly inclusive and sustainable development. The fundamental
and specific topics are Big Data Analytics, Wireless sensors, IoT, Geospatial
technology, Engineering and Mechanization, Modeling Tools, Risk analytics,
and preventive systems.
  Advanced Multimedia and Ubiquitous Engineering James J. (Jong Hyuk)
Park,Hai Jin,Young-Sik Jeong,Muhammad Khurram Khan,2016-08-29 This volume
presents selected papers from prominent researchers participating in the 11th
International Conference on Future Information Technology and the 10th
International Conference on Multimedia and Ubiquitous Engineering, Beijing,
China, April 20-22, 2016. These large international conferences provided an
opportunity for academic and industry professionals to discuss recent
progress in the fields of multimedia technology and ubiquitous engineering
including new models and systems and novel applications associated with the
utilization and acceptance of ubiquitous computing devices and systems. The
contributions contained in this book also provide more information about
digital and multimedia convergence, intelligent applications, embedded
systems, mobile and wireless communications, bio-inspired computing, grid and
cloud computing, the semantic web, user experience and HCI, security and
trust computing. This book describes the state of the art in multimedia and
ubiquitous engineering, and future IT models and their applications.
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